
 
 
Welcome                                           November 17, 2024 
  
Congregational Singing                Christ Be Magnified    
                 Cannons 
                 Amazing Grace 
     
Announcements and Offering  
 
Call to Worship                                  Isaiah 42:1-3  
Here is my servant, whom I uphold, my chosen one in whom I delight; 
I will put my Spirit on him, and he will bring justice to the nations. He 
will not shout or cry out or raise his voice in the streets. A bruised reed 

he will not break, and a smoldering wick he will not snuff out. In 
faithfulness he will bring forth justice. 

 
Prayer  
 
Sermon                 
            Luke 7:18-35 
 
Reflective Close                          Faithful 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sermon Notes 
 

Luke 7:18-35 
 

1) Who is Luke writing to? 
 
 
 
 
2) Who is the John the Baptist? 
 
 
 
 
3) What is John worried about? How does 

Jesus respond? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4) What should we be certain of from this 

passage? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5) What are difficulties in this life that try to 

move you from God? 
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THIS WEEK 
 

Ruth Circle – Please note, due to the Thanksgiving holiday, the 
November Ruth Circle meeting have been moved up to 
Wednesday, November 20th.  

Pie Fundraiser – The pies will be available to pick up at the 
preschool November 21st to have for Thanksgiving.  

Operation Christmas Child – Just a reminder that Operation 
Christmas Child boxes are due by November 24th.  National 
Collection Week is November 18-24, so be sure and get your box 
turned in by that time.  Any questions please reach out to Dee 
Dee McNish, 308-440-6004 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

Youth Cookie Walk – Come help support our youth group on 
Saturday, December 7th from 9am to noon in the East Lobby for 
their annual Cookie Walk fundraiser! Delicious homemade 
Christmas cookies sold by the pound! Don’t miss out!  
 
Acoustic Guitar Christmas Music Jam- We invite all acoustic 
guitar players to join us for a Christmas Music Jam on Sunday, 
December 8th. More information to come. If you have any 
questions text Victoria du Preez 308-440-8651 or Karen Decker 
308-440-2418 
 
Game Night – Game Night will be held the 1st and 3rd Sunday at 
5pm in Room 136. We will begin at 5pm with a potluck meal, 
followed by pickleball and board and card games.  All ages (and 
pickleball abilities) welcome!  Please enter through NW (gym) 
doors. Hope to see you there!  Any questions please contact 
Elena Schmidt (308-233-4243). 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Care Tree - Christmas Care Tree is in Saints Hall. Instructions for 
participating are on the backs of the cards hanging on it and in 
the red notebook containing sign-up sheets. Return unwrapped 
gifts (with original numbered card from the tree attached) and 
place them in one of the tubs under the tree no later than 
Sunday, December 8th• Call Jan Giffin (308-293-7723) with 
questions. 
 
New Office Hours – Please note our office hours are now 
Monday – Thursday, 8am to 5pm.   
 
Memory Books – We have about 35 memory books left from our 
150th anniversary celebration.  They are $10 each and available at 
the church office if you’d like to have one as a keepsake.  
 

Radio Broadcast is sponsored by an anonymous donor. 

Prayer focus for the week is Activate Global. 

Family concern is Gary Jezbera. 

Connection Cards are located in the seat backs. Please fill out 
any information you would like us to have and return in the 
baskets just outside the exit doors and in the Saints Hall or go to 
https://kearneyfb.org/connect/  

Gifts You may give at the link on kearneyfb.org,  
by placing your gift in one of the offering plates 
passed during announcements, in one of the 
offering boxes located around the building, by 
mail or through every.org by using the QR code 
to the right.  Thank you for your gifts. 

https://kearneyfb.org/connect/
https://app.securegive.com/kearneyfb

